GRAND HOTEL
PARCO DEI PRINCIPI
ROMA

Rome, August 21%' 2007

To whom it may concern

We, at the "Grand Hotel Parco dei Principi Rome", have been more than
pleased with the awareness created by the Seven Stars and Stripes
Award.

Several reservations and inquiries have been emanated from leisure
clientele after they read the recent review of the Grand Hotel Parco dei
Principi and Pauline Borghese, the Hotel's signature Restaurant.

The Hotels, Restaurants and other Luxury Services reviewed by the
Seven Stars and Stripes Staff are considered the Best in the World and
it is very important for us to maintain a long relationship with this
glamorous Association.

Very best regards,

Carla Milos

General Manager

GRAND HOTEL PARCO DEI PRINCIPI ROME
Tel. 0039 06 854421

gm@parcodeiprincipi.com
www.parcodeiprincipi.com (See Seven Stars & Stripes Review)
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